
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CANCELLED NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
Due to inclement weather and hazardous road conditions, the State Bond 

Commission meeting scheduled for Thursday, February 18th at 10:00 am has been 
cancelled. 

 
The meeting has been rescheduled for Tuesday, February 23rd at 10:00 am via 

Zoom. 
 


